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Get in Touch… 
 

info@HorshamShipleyCommunityProject.org 
www.HorshamShipleyCommunityProject.org 
See “Timetable & Dates” on website for all dates 

Keeping Busy, Keeping Active 

Hills Farm Lane Vets – Kev Taylor 
 We have been devastated at the news of the sudden passing of one of 
 our longest standing, most respected members of Hills Farm Lane FC 
 Veterans. Kevin Taylor, fondly known as “Costa Kev” has been a huge 
 part of the development of the club over the years, since it’s inception. 
Despite undergoing treatment for prostate cancer, Kev had been playing 
football again recently, and was last involved in a friendly match only 3 weeks 
ago.  Kev was well known locally and will be sorely missed by his family, friends 
and his team mates. Our thoughts are with them all. We will be organising a club 
football match in his honour over the coming months.  

Health Walks – revised start time 
Our next Health Walk has a revised start time of 12:00 
midday (instead of 13:30) because of the longer 
distance of around 8 miles. Details below:   

18 September : 12:00 midday, starting at TD Shipley 
site, approx 7 to 8 miles across Knepp Estate. Bring a 
sandwich and drink, and suitable shoes! 

End of BBQ & Pétanque 
Thank you to everyone who supported the Pétanque and 
BBQ Social evenings through this Summer. We have had 
a lot of fun! Thanks in particular to Laki  for introducing 
croquet, and also to all those who have helped – 
preparing dishes for the buffet, flipping burgers on the 
BBQ or helping to clear up. We couldn’t do it without 
your help. 

Due to popular demand, we are looking into organising a 
different Social Evening soon – watch this space! 

In the meantime normal Friday evening pétanque club  
will continue as long as the light lasts. 

Christmas Dates  
•  Members Lunch : Tuesday 17 Dec, Holbrook Club  

•  The Xmas Disco : Saturday 21 Dec, Horsham Sports 
Club. All HSCP members & families welcome  

Southwater Fair 
We hope to see you on Sat 14 September at the 
Southwater Fair. The Men’s Shed have a stall and we 
have a general stall too. Please come and support us. 
12:00 til 4pm, Southwater Parish Church. 

Each ticket has a 1 in 50 chance to win a prize each 
week, with a top prize of £25,000! If you like a flutter on 
the lottery we hope you will consider supporting the 
Horsham & Shipley Community Project who would 
receive 50% of the ticket price! Thanks to everyone who 
has done so far. Please ask Richard or Helen for more 
details, or see… 

 

Putting the Fun in Fundraising! 
The new Horsham District Lottery first  
weekly draw is on 28 September.  

Pétanque Visitors 
On 11 September we have  a group from Highwood Mill 
retirement complex visiting for a game of pétanque, 1-
4pm.  Age UK comes again the following day, 12 Sept 
10.30am-12.00. Any help appreciated! 

Macmillan Big Coffee Morning 
Tuesday 24 Sept contributions for refreshments will be 
for Macmillan Coffee Morning, support for people living 
with cancer.  
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